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Subject:  
Discussion and recommendation to Council: Approval of the proposed 2017 sewer connection charge 

 

Details:  
The sewer connection charge is a one-time charge for new connections to the sanitary sewer system.  Details and 
background regarding the charge are presented in the attached memo. 
 
Attachments: 

1. Memo – Annual Connection Charge Review 
2. Connection Charge Resolution 2017 
3. 2017 Sewer Connection Charge Schedule 

 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Click here to enter text. 

 

Financial Remarks: 
The recommended connection charge reflects an increase of 3.09 percent, and is consistent with the Construction Cost Index 
increase between December, 2015 and August, 2016. 

 

Executive Recommendation: 
 Approve the proposed sewer connection charge schedule for 2017. 

 


